From: James Westman

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 1:17 PM

To: Dawn McAlpine

Subject: Re: Laurentian Students’ Union Presentation Request

Subject: Laurentian Barrie
Preferred date: March 14
Alternate date: March 28
Name: James Westman

Business: 705-728-1968 ext. 1981
Business email: president@thelsu.ca

Laurentian Students' Union being represented, James Westman speaking, Laurentian students
present.

Purpose: The purpose of this presentation will be to have the student voice heard, which has
been tragically absent from discussions over our own future at Laurentian. We are asking for
the full support of council to allow all Laurentian students to complete their degrees in Barrie.
We are trying to build as much support as we can - from Laurentian to the Ministry of Training,
Colleges, and Universities - but support of city council is crucial for the only university student
constituents in this city. Our best chance to allow all Laurentian students to stay and grow the
prospects of university education in Barrie, rather than letting such be exported to Sudbury,
Orillia and Toronto, is to have everyone on board. We need Laurentian, the province, and the
municipality to work together.



